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NUT FREE SCHOOL 
  

  
We have a number of children 
in school who have a severe 

nut allergy. 

For the safety of all concerned 
we should therefore like to 

remind you that packed lunches 
must not include items such as 

peanut butter or snack bars 
including nuts. 

 
Please also bear this in mind 

when including extra little treats 
in Christmas cards. 

 

 
 
 
  

END OF TERM 

 
 

 
We break up on Friday 17th December at 

3.15 p.m. 
 

The first day of Term 3 is Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
 

All the staff would like to wish everyone a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

PTFA CALENDARS 
 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who 
ordered a PTFA calendar.  Orders 
are being distributed via classes 

this week.   
 

SCHOOL MEALS 
 

 
Please note that the deadline for ordering a school meal 

for Term 3 Week 1 is 9.00 a.m. on Tuesday 28th 
December 2021 

MASKS ON SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

 
Lincolnshire County Council has updated its 

'Information for Parents and Carers' webpage in 
respect of wearing masks on school transport. 

 
The Council recommends that children under the age 

of 11 wear a face covering where possible. 
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 
If you have recently changed your home 

address, telephone numbers or email 
address please ensure you update your 

details at the front office. 
It is important that the information we hold 

for you is up to date. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lincolnshire.gov.uk%2Fschool-college-transport%2Fcovid-19-information-school-transport%2F1&data=04%7C01%7CEducationTeam%40lincolnshire.gov.uk%7Cdfbb0e459acd432833b108d9b3ff0b3a%7Cb4e05b92f8ce46b59b2499ba5c11e5e9%7C0%7C0%7C637738730241225021%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=oQho9YtTyJJSswp6hLtx25X0cpfECCcQFFNvENq%2Fqq0%3D&reserved=0

